
GCYS January Board Meeting 

Board members in attendance: Bear, Carlos, Michelle, 

Max, Dee Dee, Darla, John, & Stephanie. Members absent 

Rebecca, Ed 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 

December minutes were gone over and approve. 

Bear went over the info from the BAYSA presidents 

meeting. Spring season schedule was revised and posted 

U5 thru U12 teams due in GS no later than February 1st 

U13 to U18 no later than March 26th 

All registrations end April 1st 

If we are having tryouts that info needs to be sent to 

BAYSA by March 7th 

No more than 3 guest players 

Cup play is now posted on the STYSA web site 

The Los Angeles Mexican National Team has chosen 

Soccer Centro to fill two teams to play in a tournament in 



LA all-expense paid. Soccer Centro will hold tryouts in 

February at Mason Park. If any club has any girls of 

Mexican descent U16 or U19 they are invited to try out.  

The BAYSA tournament will be in two locations this year 

more in TBA on the Baysa web site. 

BAYSA needs all U9 and U10 teams to participate in the 

BAYSA tournament for seeding purpose.  

New age brackets and field size will go into effect this 

year as well. 

Discussions about using the PUG goals in Santa Fe this 

year were very positive so the Board voted to use them in 

TC and GV this year for U6 and U8. 

Discussions on bringing back the coach’s game, Small 

sided games started. Also talks about having an opening 

day event for the club partnering with Xara. All the above 

needs small committee’s to handle from start to finish. 

Talked about goal keeper training and fitness training 

more in TBA 

Motion was made to adjourn at 7:45 second and passed. 

   



 


